
     City of Hesper ia 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF  

CANCELLATION 

 
 

REGULAR MEETING 
HESPERIA CITY COUNCIL 

SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO HESPERIA COMMUNITY  
REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

HESPERIA HOUSING AUTHORITY 
HESPERIA COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

HESPERIA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
HESPERIA WATER DISTRICT 

 
I, Melinda Sayre, City Clerk for the City of Hesperia, California, declare as follows: 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled 
meetings of the Hesperia City Council, Successor 
Agency to the HCRA, Hesperia Housing Authority, 
Hesperia Community Development Commission, 
Hesperia Fire Protection District, and the Hesperia Water 
District scheduled for Tuesday, November 20, 2018 at 
6:30 p.m. have been cancelled due to a lack of quorum. 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on: 
 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2018 BEGINNING at 6:30 p.m. 
 
in the Council Chambers located at, 9700 Seventh 
Avenue,    Hesperia, CA 92345. 

 
 
 I, Melinda Sayre, City Clerk for the City of Hesperia, do hereby certify that I caused to be 

posted and notified Members of the foregoing Notice of Cancellation on Tuesday, November 
13, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. pursuant to California Government Code 54955. 

 
 
 
    _________________________________  
    Melinda Sayre, City Clerk

 


